
 

 

 
Hickory Hill Academy school year ends 

with an exciting groundbreaking 
School expanding to elementary and middle school 
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MADISON, WIS. – Hickory Hill Academy expands to offer more remarkable learning 
experiences. A groundbreaking celebration will occur on Tuesday, May 24, 2022 at 2:30 pm CDT to 
celebrate the beginning of construction on a new 50,000 square foot (sf) expansion of Hickory Hill 
Academy at 3276 S High Point Rd, Madison. 
 
Matt Dahl, President and Owner of Hickory Hill Academy indicated, "Hickory Hill Academy was 
founded 25 years ago by my parents on this campus, which was previously our family homestead.  It's 
a blessing for us to remain on this unique site as we build and grow our program through the 8th 
grade." 
 
The new school building, to be completed in the fall of 2023, will support kindergarten through eighth 
grade with dedicated art, science, music, makerspace, and a full gymnasium, while featuring an indoor 
garden and conservatory. The building has been designed by Iconica, with design assist by 1901 Inc., 
and Vogel Bros. Building Co. as the Construction Manager and builder. 
 
“The new multipurpose spaces will allow for endless learning opportunities to take place today, 
tomorrow, and far into the future,” said Evan Hunt, Incoming Head of School. “Our community will 
have room to gather together to further strengthen the loving and caring community that makes the 
Hickory Hill Academy experience truly special.” 
 
“It has been the honor of a lifetime to serve thousands of Madison-area families over the years. This 
investment assures our community that Hickory Hill Academy will continue providing high-quality 
childcare, with the addition of an outstanding elementary & middle school program,” said Jenny Dahl, 
Owner of Hickory Hill Academy. 
 
“Vogel Bros. is excited to support Hickory Hill Academy with the expansion of their new school and 
see their vision become a reality,” said Jay Thomsen, Vice President of Vogel Bros. Building Co. “This 



 

 

new school will not only make a positive impact in the community, but also future generations. We are 
honored to be their construction partner.” 
 
Vogel Bros. Building Co. (www.vogelbldg.com) is a fifth-generation construction services company with 
offices in Madison, WI and Lakeland, FL. As an award-winning company, Vogel Bros. has earned 
recognition for completing large-scale complex projects, encouraging innovation, embracing new 
technologies, and making a difference in our communities. We owe our success and longevity to the 
values established by the Vogel family that have been shared through the generations and are 
embodied in our employees. Vogel Bros. mission is to continually improve our services in order to 
enhance the lives of the people in the communities we serve. 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.vogelbldg.com/


 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Hickory Hill Academy Concept Image 
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